
   

 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE FULLERTON ENERGY AND RESOURCE 
MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
SEPTEMBER 20, 2006 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Fullerton Energy and 
Resource Management Committee (ERMC) set for SEPTEMBER 20, 2006, in the 
Council Chamber Conference Room of the City Hall, Fullerton, California, will not be 
held. 
 
The next regularly scheduled ERMC meeting will be held on OCTOBER 18, 2006 at 
7:30 a.m. 
 
 

 
DATED:               September 15, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 


